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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Dylan Reingold, County Attorney 
 
DATE: May 6, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  County Attorney’s Annual Employment Agreement 
  
 
My current employment agreement expires on July 1, 2022.  I continue to enjoy my job, and would like to 
renew it for another year.  A proposed agreement is attached.  There are two proposed changes to the current 
employment agreement.  First, is the increase in the annual compensation which reflects my current salary.  
The second change is to allow upon termination, the County Attorney to be paid accrued annual vacation 
and sick leave in accordance with the Indian River County Administrative Policy Manual.  Thus, the County 
Attorney would receive the same benefits as all other County employees.  Otherwise, under the employment 
agreement, the County Attorney waives any right to receive payment for any severance payment, any health 
insurance premiums, or any other form of payments, other than payment of salary through the final day of 
employment. 
 
RECOMMENDATION. 
 
The County Attorney recommends that the Board review the proposed agreement, and decide whether to 
approve the agreement and authorize the Chairman to sign it. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S). 
 
Proposed County Attorney Employment Agreement 


	MEMORANDUM
	RECOMMENDATION.
	ATTACHMENT(S).


